
 

Ukulele Festival Hawaii is an IRC 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 
Bringing laughter, love and hope to children and adults throughout Hawaii and the world through the music of 

the ukulele. 
 

      

 

      
     3555 Harding Ave. Suite 1 
     Honolulu, HI  96816 

     info@ukulelefestivalhawaii.org 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 
                                                     

 

 

 

 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Roy Sakuma 
  President 
  Roy Sakuma Productions, Inc. 
Cheryl Tamura  
  Freelance Consultant   
Janice McEwan  
  Retired Teacher 
Jake Shimabukuro 
  Recording Artist 
Herb Ohta Jr.  
  Recording Artist 
Lee Teraoka 
  Educator 
  Hawaii Department of Education 
Lauren Baba 
  Project Analyst 
  Brown and Caldwell 
 
 

HONORARY BOARD 

Kathy Sakuma 
  Vice-President 
  Roy Sakuma Productions, Inc. 
Herb “Ohta-San” Ohta 
   Recording Artist 
 
 

ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Mike Irish 
  CEO  
  Halm’s Enterprises 
Stan Masamitsu 
  President  
  Tony Group Autoplex 
Dwight Otani 
  President 
  D. Otani Produce, Inc. 
Robin Yoshimura 
  LRY Resources 
Clayton Ching 
Brian I. Ezuka 
    

 

 
July 5, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Kala Foundation and Special Events Hawaii,    

 

Ukulele Festival Hawaii is happy to see the celebration of the ukulele  

continued through your inaugural event at Kapiolani Park, the birthplace  

of the world’s first and original ukulele festival in 1971.     

 

Hawaii’s beloved instrument demonstrates how something so small  

and seemingly ordinary has the power to unite people and touch lives in 

extraordinary ways.  May your ukulele festival be blessed and full in  

bringing communities together and spreading the joy of the ukulele.   

 

Aloha and best wishes for a successful event on July 23, 2023. 

 

Roy Sakuma  

Ukulele Festival Hawaii   

 
 
 

 

 
 


